
 
 

Helping Our Communities be Fire Safe and Firewise 

napafirewise.org | 707-345-1947 | 3299 Claremont Way, Suite 2, Napa CA 94558 | Tax ID #26-0147748 

 

Join the Mt. George Fire Safe Council for Our Wildfire Preparedness Event! 

Dear Neighbor, 

We’re excited to introduce the Mt. George Fire Safe Council (FSC) and invite you, as a landowner in the FSC, to a special 

community event focused on wildfire preparedness and community protection. The Mt. George FSC stretches from 

Silverado Trail up to Mt. George along Hagen and Monticello Roads. Please see map below and online.  

Save the Date! - Thursday, December 12th, 5:30 – 7:00 PM, Cordeiro’s Steakhouse, 2025 Monticello Rd. We’ll be in the 

banquet room and there will be a cash bar available.  

This event will not only provide essential information on wildfire risk reduction but will also be an opportunity for you to 

give valuable input on the priorities for the Mt. George area. Together, we’ll shape the council’s focus areas and ensure 

our projects align with the needs and concerns of the community. 

At the event, we’ll share insights from our preliminary wildfire risk analysis for our area, discuss current and planned 

projects, and outline practical steps to enhance our resilience. You’ll hear directly from experts at Napa Firewise, CAL 

FIRE, and local officials on wildfire risks, resources, and preparedness strategies. 

What’s a Fire Safe Council? 

The Mt. George FSC, supported by Napa Firewise, is a community-based group focused on wildfire risk reduction and 

emergency preparedness. Fire Safe Councils empower residents like you to take action through resources, guidance, and 

opportunities to make our community safer. 

What We’ll Cover at the Event: 

• Risk Analysis: Insights into wildfire hazards specific to the Mt. George area. 

• Current and Planned Projects: Updates on initiatives underway and new projects addressing vulnerabilities. 

• Your Voice Matters: Shape the council’s priorities with feedback on what matters most to you and your neighbors. 

• Expert Perspectives: Hear from Napa Firewise, CAL FIRE, and local officials on best practices and available resources. 

• Protection Opportunities and Emergency Preparedness: Key actions we can all take to reduce our risk. 

RSVP - While an RSVP isn’t required, we’d love to get a sense of who’s attending! If you plan to come, please let us know 

by sending an email to mtgeorge@napafirewise.org or give us a call at 707.690.0848. 

Join in the Meantime! – Sign up at napafirewise.org/fire-safe-councils/ or use the QR 

code to and receive updates. 

Don’t miss this chance to connect with experts and fellow 

community members as we work together to make Mt. George 

safer and more resilient. Join us on Thursday, December 12th to 

help shape the future of wildfire preparedness in our community.  

 

Warm regards, 

Craig Priess, Alyssa Samrick, Mike Wilson & Eli Fleishauer 

Mt. George Fire Safe Council Team 
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